
Report on “Inauguration ceremony of English Literary Club of UIT” on 25th November 2022 

The English Literary Club of United Institute of Technology, Periyanaickenpalayam, Coimbatore was 

inaugurated on November 25, 2022 at 10.30 am in the Seminar Hall to stimulate and motivate the 

young enterprising minds to perform challenging activities by sharpening their literary, 

aesthetic and communicative skills. Captain Dr.V.Neelakandan, Associate Professor of English, Sri 

Ramakrishna Mission Vidhyalaya College of Arts and Science was the Chief Guest. Dr.S.Ramkumar, 

Principal, Dr.Kannan, Head, Department of Science and Humanities, Ms.Rini S, Assistant Professor of 

English, Department of Science and Humanities, Mr.Samuel Morris V, Assistant Professor of English, 

Department of Science and Humanities and Staff Coordinator of the English Literary Club, 

Ms.S.K.Subashree, President of the English Literary club took part. 

 

The ceremony started with invocation to Almighty God followed by Lamp Lighting. 

 

 

Ms.R.Srinidhi, III year, Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science welcomed the 

gathering. The Principal Dr.S.Ramkumar presided over the function. A brief overview of the club was 

given by the President Ms.S.K.Subashree, III year, Department of Computer Science and Engineering. 



 

It was followed by the logo release of the English Literary Club. The chief guest was felicitated with a 

memento by Dr.Kannan, Head, Department of Science and Humanities. 

         

Mr. Samuel Morris V, Assistant Professor of English, Department of Science and Humanities and Staff 

Coordinator of the English Literary club presented the office bearers to the gathering and the chief 

guest inducted them with badges. 

             

The Chief Guest gave ideas to the students to bring out their artistic talents and improve their 

communication skills by participating in events in the English Literary Club. The Vice President     

Ms.P. Veera Nishma, II year Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Science proposed the vote 

of thanks. 


